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Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 5™ grade! We have an exciting year ahead of us. It will be filled with new and interesting

topics for your child to explore. In order for us to have a successful year and do our very best, your child
will need the following supplies:

Students must bring in the following items on Thursday, September 5, 2019 & Friday, September 6, 2019.

o 10 marble Notebooks

e 6 —2 pocket folders

o 1 package of Highlighters

e 2 dozen sharpened no. 2 pencils (NO MECHANICAL LEAD PENCILS)
o 1 pack of loose-leaf paper

e 1 pack of 4x6 index cards

e Pencil case

o Scissors

e 1 pack of 4 dry erase markers (EXPO-low odor)
o 1 pack of glue sticks

e 1 package Sharpie markers

o Colored pencils (12-24 pack)

e Scotch tape

o 4 packages of Post it pads (3 X 3)

e 2 packages of Post-it flags

o 2 reams of copy paper 8 /2 X 11 (500 count each)
e 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags (30 or more count)
e 2 boxes of tissues

e 1 Clorox Wipes containers

o 2 rolls of paper towels

o §7 for Scholastic magazine

e FEarbuds or headphones

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

The Fifth Grade Teachers
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( -..to provide a safe, caring community for all children, to be responsive to the children’s academic needs, and to encourage a feeling of self-worth so that children will be college and career
ready.



